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March 29, 2010 
 
From the Dean 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Last week, I accidentally omitted Paula Lustbader’s name from the list of 

individuals who have worked closely with the advancement office in 

helping bring in recent major gifts. This is particularly ironic in that the 

continued support of the ARC Program by the anonymous donor is due in 

great part to Paula’s outstanding work. She has been a tireless and effective 

partner and supporter, teaching and mentoring the ARC Scholars; ensuring 

that they provide thank you notes to the anonymous donor; writing her own 

notes; apprising us when ARC Scholars should be featured because of their 

accomplishments, etc., and Susan Ahearn and I want to publicly thank Paula 

for her efforts.  

 

I also want to acknowledge the work of Leann Wagele in planning last 

week’s Women’s Law Caucus Luncheon, at which we gave Chief Justice 

Barbara Madsen the Woman of the Year Award. The venue was beautiful, 

the program was seamless, and Justice Madsen was so touched that she was 

literally at a loss for words. Once she was able to speak, Justice Madsen 

described what a special place SU School of Law is and how much she and 

others appreciate our work in the local legal community. I’ve heard rave 

reviews from the attendees, many of whom are leaders in our profession, so 

thank you to Leann and her event planning staff for helping us to present the 

school and the work that we do in such a favorable light.  

 

Best, 

 

Annette 
 

Spotlight Events 
 

Social Justice Monday 

The Drug War is a Race War 

 



Monday, March 29 

12:00 – 12:50 p.m., Room C5 

 
WLC Meet and Greet with Faculty 

Wednesday, March 31 

5:00 – 8:00 p.m., 2nd Floor Gallery 

 

Faculty Celebration of Promotion and Tenure 

Thursday, April 1 

 

Good Friday 

Friday, April 2 

Administrative Offices Closed 

 

Please send items to be included in the weekly Spotlight on Excellence to 
Lisa Van Wey, (vanweye@seattleu.edu)  
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